POVERTY FOR NO ONE. OPPORTUNITY FOR EVERYONE.

Aging & Disability Services

/ 1276 University Avenue West
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of St. Paul and Minneapolis 651-647-3199
March 3™, 2014

To whom it may concern:

My name is Mor Vue, a contracted CADI Case Manager and Supervisor with Ramsey County. I
am writing this letter on behalf my client, one of the four residents residing at Ms. Sabean
Frank’s Adult Foster Care home on 263 Cliff Street in Saint Paul. I was informed by Ms. Frank
that she was given a corrective action to replace her kitchen floor (per city’s inspection) and that
she is requesting an extension for this corrective action plan.

The reason for her extension is because my client is needing a bathroom modification to ensure
his health and safety needs. This environmental modification will be funded under the client’s
CADI Waiver, should he be approved by Ramsey County. As the client’s case manager, I have
submitted an amendment to get funding approved for this project and am waiting for a response
from the county’s reviewing team. The timeframe for this process has usually taken about 4-6
weeks with the county in similar cases.

As a recommendation, it would be ideal to have the bathroom modification done prior to the
kitchen. I believe it is only appropriate that Ms. Frank be granted for this extension.

Please feel free to contact me with any additional questions or concerns.

Thank you,

Mor Vue
Program Supervisor/CADI Case Manager

Email: mor.vue@cctwincities.org
Phone: 651-647-3199

Catholic Charities serves those most in need. We ore a leader at solving poverty, creating opportunity, and advocating for justice in the community.
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